

Meeting Minutes

Meeting: 16/01/2024 AGM

Attendance: John Smith, Ian Rehbein, Alan Stibbs, Shane Corradi, Stan Redhead, Shaun Packham, Phil Melvin, Ken Melvin, Errol Reeves, Troy Tappenden, Wayne Tappenden, Warren Skimmings, Kent Sutton, Michael Seymour, Geoff Parnell, Graham Williams, Jeff Sutherland, Michael Fraser, Damian Eggins, Libby Eggins, Nev McIntyre.

Apologies: David Sterritt, Pat Driscoll, Shane Mackay, Brian & Anna Ritchie & Noel Radford.

Meeting opened at 7:45pm

Meeting chaired by Michael Seymour.

Previous minutes were not read but Michael reiterated what occurred at the last meeting.

Presidents Report: Memberships: 2023 membership was strong, around 150 financial members. Not a bad result considering the loss of the drift group from our club.

Drives: Wednesday morning drive going strong. Very popular. Weekend drives also going well. Mostly getting good support.

Dinners: Club dinners are well attended, but unfortunately, it is the same 20 people. Come along, it is an enjoyable night, with a great bunch of friendly people.

Treasurers Report prepared & read by Michele Fraser. Accepted and moved by Ian Rehbein and seconded by Damian Eggins.

Social Calendar: upcoming social & sprint events for January 2024

- Wednesday 17/01/24 mid week drive
- Wednesday 24/1/24 Dinner North Shore Tavern 6:30pm
- Wednesday 31/1/24 mid week drive

•

Past committee were stood down and new nominations read out. No new nominations so the following committee was re-elected unopposed:

President: Michael Seymour
Vice President: Errol Reeves
Secretary: Michele Fraser
Treasurer: Michele Fraser



• Social Secretary & Media Officer: Michele Fraser

• Race Committee: Michael Seymour, Alan Nelson & Errol Reeves

General Business:

Michele raised the point regarding facebook ads for the sprints. She is chasing footage to make the ad look more professional. Michael to chase Andrew Thorogood as he may have drone footage.

Also will discuss at February meeting having display cars/minis/motorbikes etc to have some involvement at the March Sprint.

Damian enquired about the ambulance. Michael informed him that it was going to the auto electricians and also having brakes repaired.

Damian also enquired about the Fodboss and was informed that it works brilliantly. Michael also informed the group that we have purchased at a fee of \$200 a sweeper from TUH.

Libby also asked about the discounted fee for sprints and was informed that we will discuss this at the February meeting.

Meeting closed at 8:00pm